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From: Tad Drogomirecki 
Sent: 04 March 2024 11:36
To: Licensing
Subject: Application number 057749 - Sandy Cove licence EX34 9SR

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear sir 
 
I am writing to support a variation to the licence application for the venue Sandy Cove, Berrynarbor, 
EX34 9SR. 
 
Sandy Cove is a huge asset to the local community providing a well run service with low modest 
noise levels that are not detrimental to the local environment. 
 
I have provided services to this hotel for over 25 years and so I have a good knowledge of the 
establishment and how it functions. The business is extremely well run by considerate residents of 
the area who would not seek to provide anything but an excellent hotel facility and employment 
opportunities to the local area 
 
Your faithfully 
 
Tad Drogomirecki 
Sales Development Manager LWC 

 
 
 
 


